Miscellaneous
DEPARTMENT OF CHILDREN AND FAMILIES
Notice of Regulatory Plan

The Department submitted its 2021 Regulatory Plan on August 30, 2021.  The Plan can be viewed at the following link: https://www.myflfamilies.com/about-us/office-general-counsel/regulatory-plan/docs/2021%20Regulatory%20Plan.pdf.
